
1st, 2nd & 5th YEAR EXAMS – IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

Monday 25th May to Thursday 28th May 

 

Students and Parents/Guardians should note the following; 

 

• As you are all aware you will be examined in your subject areas over the 

course of next week. This timetable has been sent to both students and 

parents 

 

• These exams will be marked and graded, and this will contribute to your 

overall grade/mark awarded in each subject area 

 

• Report cards will be posted out to parents/guardians in June. This will 

include a teacher comment and grade for each of your subject areas 

 

 

• It is YOUR responsibility to be online at the correct time for each of your 

exams. Your teachers have/will inform you of the length of the exam. 

 

• Exams will have set deadlines. Teachers WILL NOT be accepting any exams 

outside of this timeframe.  

 

• If a student is unable to sit their exam due to illness, etc, their 

parent/guardian will need to contact the school directly at 

info@colaistecoissiuire.ie, as early as possible.  Students messaging teachers 

themselves will not be tolerated.  

 

• Ensure that you have the correct materials needed for each subject area, 

pens, pencils, rulers, colours, etc… 

 

• If you have any queries about your exams you must contact your subject 

teacher immediately.  

 

• Further information (including the Exams Timetable) is available at 

www.colaistecoissiuire.ie  

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the very best of luck in your exams. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr. Morahan 
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